
THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF PELEE 

BY-LAW: 2021 – 26 

“Annual Monitoring Program and Reporting Services for the Closed Pelee Island Landfill 
and Waste Transfer Station Agreement with Golder Associates Ltd.” 

(July 12, 2021) 

A By-Law to authorize the execution of an Agreement with Golder Associates Limited for the 
2021 Annual Monitoring Program and Reporting for the Township of Pelee’s closed landfill and 
waste transfer station. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Council of the Corporation of the Township of Pelee of Pelee hereby enacts as follows: 

1.) That the Mayor and CAO/Clerk are hereby authorized to execute and affix the corporate 
seal to an agreement between the Municipality and Golder Associates Ltd. for 2021 
monitoring as per Schedule ‘A’.   

2.) That the agreement attached as Schedule ‘A’ forms part of this by-law. 

READ IN OPEN COUNCIL THREE TIMES AND PASSED THIS 12TH DAY OF JULY, 
2021. 

________________________ 

MAYOR, Raymond Durocher 

________________________ 

CAO/Clerk, Janice Hensel 

Original Signed By:

Original Signed By:


